
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 17th March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of the Fairer Funding  

campaign, there is a planned march 

from Sandbach School to Sandbach 

town centre. If you are free and 

would like to join them it starts at 

11am. In order to get the message 

across, ‘The One Show’ will be  

attending the event. Parking at the 

boys school is free. If you would 

like to respond to the government 

consultation please go to: 

https://consult.education.gov.uk/funding-policy-

unit/schools-national-funding-formula2/ 

Any support you can offer is greatly appreciated. 

Looking forward to next week, don’t forget  

Thursday is a non uniform day, bring a donation of 

£1 which will go to Brereton preschool fundraising 

campaign.  

Our Easter service will be at St Oswalds Church on 

Friday 24th March. Service will begin at 2pm and 

we would appreciate help to walk the children down 

to church from 1.20pm. Please come to the main 

entrance. 

 

Speed 

We have had a report from one of our neighbours 

that there have been several occasions where they 

have witnessed parents from school driving very 

fast down School Lane. There is a 30mph  

restriction from Hazelshaw Farm and it reduces to 

20mph near school. Please kill your speed and  

remember ‘20 is plenty’ 

Parking 

Please park responsibly when coming to and from 

school. We will start naming and shaming if things 

don’t improve! 

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

We will be holding our annual Easter Egg raffle 

again this year. Erika Davenport and her retinue 

will be selling tickets at morning break. Tickets are 

25p each or £1 per strip. The draw will take place 

on Wednesday 22nd March in assembly. 

Spring School Disco 

It is time to get on your dancing 

shoes and put the Spring Disco 

in your diary! The disco will be in 

the school hall on Friday 24th 

March 6pm until 8pm 

 

Key Dates 

Thursday 23rd March - Non uniform day 

Friday 24th March - Easter Service 

Friday 24th March - Spring Disco 

Monday 27th March - Pensarn Residential Year 6 

 

Brereton Bears is always there 

if you need before and after 

school care. Just call in to the 

school office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

 

This week we have chosen to celebrate you, the 

parents of the children here at Brereton C E (A) 

Primary School 

 

It has been lovely to have the time to talk to you 

all during parent consultations this week and we 

thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 


